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Friday 21st March 2025 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Year 3 Rainbow Festival – Friday 25th April 2025 
 

We are excited to inform you that Year 3 will be holding a festival style celebration named “Rainbow Festival” 
on Friday 25th April 2025 1:00-300pm. This event will serve as a well-earned reward for the children’s 
dedication and effort in their persuasive writing unit, providing them with an opportunity to persuade the 
Friends of Solent Schools for a donation to the cause in order to see their ideas come to life in a creative and 
engaging way. 
 
The Rainbow Festival will feature a variety of craft activities and a vibrant festival-style atmosphere, including 
activities such as: 
 

• Paint powder throwing (wearing protective goggles) 

• Hair glitter 

• Temporary tattoos 

• Designing and making friendship bracelets 

• Creative arts and crafts 

• Light refreshments 
 
To fully embrace the occasion, we kindly request that children come dressed in bright, rainbow-themed 
clothing and suitable footwear such as trainers. However, please ensure that their attire is suitable for 
activities involving paint powder, as clothing may become stained or marked during the event.  The children 
will be returning home in their paint powdered clothing so it may be worth considering this for collection or if 
your child attends Farlington Wraparound Services they may require a spare set of clothing. 
 
Please complete the online form by clicking HERE by Thursday 3rd April 2025 at the latest, giving permission 

for your child to take part.  If your child has any allergies, which school are aware of, then this information 
has already been shared with class teachers. If you child has any allergies or dietary requirements that 
school are not aware of please email the school office on solentjunior@thesolentschools.org .   
 
Should you have any questions or are an existing volunteer and wish to offer support for the event, please 
do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
We look forward to celebrating this festival with your children and hope that they enjoy it.   
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Miss Atkins, Mrs Dodds, Miss Nicholas and Mr Mason  
The Year 3 team 
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